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PRESS RELEASE  
 

TELEGRAM 
 
 
To 
 
Thiru. Sachin Tendulkar, 
C/o. Mumbai Cricket Association, 
Wankhede Stadium, D.Road, 
Churchgate,  
Mumbai - 400 020. 
 
 
 
 On my behalf and on behalf of the people of Tamil Nadu, 
I convey our good wishes and hearty appreciation to you on 
your creating a World Record scoring a double century in One 
Day Internationals held at Gwalior.  We are highly delighted 
that you have surpassed all previous records in this regard.  

Cricket-lovers all over the country were extremely happy 
when you said that you were dedicating this wonderful record 
to the people of India.   To be precise, I wish to say that this 
great Nation feels very much proud of you. 
 

M. KARUNANIDHI 
Chennai,     Chief Minister of Tamil Nadu 
25th February, 2010. 
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